
         

  

The Timeball  
 
Official Bulletin of the Rotary Club of 
Williamstown 
Rotary District 9800 
Rotary International Club Number 7208  
 
Issue No. 38        Rotary Year 2015     Date June 6th   
 

 
 

AREA OF FOCUS FOR JUNE IS “ROTARY FELLOWSHIPS” 
 
 



Apologies:     Kathy Roberts, Nils Oman, Murray Verso,  
                        Tony Boyd,Jack Tahi   
                         Sven Gutenbeil  
 

Guest:            Dr Daryl Moran and the Kids from Sandridge 

Early Act school 

Announcements 
Brad chaired our meeting today in Kathy’s absence. 
Brad encourages us to take a look at our Club’s website, and advises 
there is a facility to upload “The Timeball”, for all to see. 
Brad reminds us of the Changeover on July 1st  Flyer will be sent with 
all the information  
Yvonne mentioned the Lift the Lid on Mental Health day and the 
Early Act kids to be involved. they were suggesting different ideas of 
hats to wear ..possible local paper to be involved, and donations to 
start in September.   
  
Eddie is looking at the Williamstown Football Club for our weekly 
Club meetings, and also our Changeover event scheduled for July 1st  
 
 
 
Hazel WON THE JOKER’S WILD, BUT NO JOKER, AND SO 

THE KITTY CONTINUES TO GROW!!!  

 



 

 

Des Hosking, June 23 & Yvonne Moon 

June 26 

 
Dr Daryl Moran from Sandridge School & the Early Act programme.  
 

Past President Brad Saunders, introduced Daryl Moran and the kids 

from the Early Act Club at the Sandridge School to conduct their 

changeover. 

 

An inspiring group of kids, shared their lunch with our Rotary 

members before they had their changeover.  Past President Brad 

explained our Trivia Quiz, which the kids enjoyed, especially the 

chocolates. 

 

Ella Demasi, the outgoing President of the Early Act Club, introduced 

her group and welcomed all to our Rotary meeting.  

 

Mitchell read the 4 Way Test to all at the meeting  

His quote for the day - No Elevator to Success, you have to take to the 

Stairs 

 

Treasures Report - Archie announced the amount of $3,152.00 to 

enable to purchase 2 Shelter boxes and leave a float for more to be 

purchased  

 

The class then presented a powerpoint presentation to us all on their 

own individual ipads. 

 

The changeover then took place with new current President Ella 

Demasi handing over the reigns to the incoming President James 

Valland. 



Minute Secretary Zeb 

Correspondence   Jackson 

Treasurer             Alex 

 

The committee were then introduced and James thanked all in 

attendance and thanked the Rotary Club of Williamstown . 

 

As a member of our Rotary club I am inspired by the Early Act 

programme and the way the kids conduct themselves. 

Remember they are only 10 and 11 years old, the future leaders we 

are in good hands ---Yvonne Moon Community Service Director     
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Foundation:          Tony Boyd                      Club Service:                 Eddie Knight 

International:       John Barry                      Community:                  Yvonne Moon 
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President Rotary International 
K.R. Ravindran     http://www.rotary.org/ 

 

Rotary District 9800 Governor 

Julie Mason   http://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au 
 
 

Assistant Governor Hobsons Bay Cluster  
Richard Short 
 

The Rotary Club of Williamstown meets every Monday, 12.45pm at 

the Customs House Hotel, Nelson Place, Williamstown. 
 
Contact us:   George Papazizis,  0433 264 711 

Find us on the web at www.rotarywilliamstown.org.au 

Rotary District 9800   www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au  

Rotary Down Under www.rotarydownunder.com.au 

Networker District 9800’s weekly newsletter www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 

The Rotary Club of Williamstown is on Facebook – any Facebook user can join 
the group, and we promote the Club’s activities and successes on this page. 
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